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 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

 Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

March 29, 2019 

 

Mike Bynum 

Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

50 West 100 South Street 

Moab, UT 80342 

 

RE: Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117, Notice of Rescheduled Board Hearing 

 

Mr. Bynum: 

 

On January 11, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) mailed you a 

Reason to Believe a Violation Exists and Notice of Board Hearing letter. This letter informed you of 

a possible violation pursuant to C.R.S. 34-32-124(1) and C.R.S. 34-32-118(1)(b) for failure to 

comply with the conditions of a Board Order for Violation No. MV-2017-036, and that the matter 

had been scheduled for consideration by the Mined Land Reclamation Board (Board) during the 

April 24-25, 2019 meeting. 

 

Please be advised, this matter has been rescheduled for the June Board meeting. A Formal Public 

Hearing will be held during the June 26-27, 2019 Board meeting for consideration of the possible 

violation. The hearing will be held in Room 318 of 1313 Sherman Street, Denver, Colorado, 

beginning at 9:00 a.m. on June 26th or as soon thereafter as the matter can be considered. Please refer 

to the January 11, 2019 letter for additional details regarding the Board hearing. 

 

The Board’s agenda may not be finalized until the week of the Board meeting. Therefore, we 

recommend you contact the Board Secretary, Camille Mojar by telephone at 303-866-3567 ext. 8136, 

or by email at camille.mojar@state.co.us on the Monday prior to the Board Hearing to confirm exactly 

which day your item will appear before the Board.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

EC: Mark Steen, Colorado Milling Company, LLC at: goldtontine@gmail.com 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS at: michaela.cunningham@state.co.us 
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 Russ Means, DRMS at: russ.means@state.co.us 

 Jeff Fugate, AGO at: jeff.fugate@coag.gov 
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